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HACH AF7000 Streaming Current Monitor to be made obsolete by 
December 2025 or until supplies last (whichever comes first) 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
HACH would like to notify you that the AF7000 Streaming Current Monitor is being made obsolete. Supplies will last 
until inventory is used or by end of December 2025, whichever comes first.  Please note service parts, field support, 
and bench service for the AF7000 Streaming Current Monitor are expected to be available for the next five years, 
based on component availability. 

 

Affected variants will be obsolete: 
LXV510.99.XXXXX AF7000 SCM all variants 
 

Alternative products:  

Our partner  has developed a new version of  the AF7000 called the AF9000 Streaming Current Monitor. Hach will 
not be selling this product or supporting it. However, if customers are interested in the new version, please reach 
out directly to the vendor. Please see contact information below.   
 
AF9000 information inquires to be sent to:  

brett@accuflocs.com 
sales@accuflocs.com 

We apologize for any inconvenience.  

If you have any questions please contact your local HACH partner for further information.  

 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Hach Company 
Loveland, US/Duesseldorf, Germany, April 2025 
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